Koon, Nancy

From: Shannon Email <shannondquinn@cox.net>

Sent: Saturday, April 2, 2022 5:53 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Cc: pmccarkansas@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan,

I strongly, sincerely and respectfully request that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for
Paradise Valley and I also request a public hearing on this issue.

THIS IS ABSURD AND IRRESPONSIBLE!! MY FAMILY HAS BEEN CONSIDERING MOVING TO
THAT AREA... BECAUSE OF ITS BEAUTY AND BECAUSE IT HAS HAD RESPONSIBLE
DEVELOPMENT THUS FAR... PLEASE PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS DISASTER TO HAPPEN!

Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving water for animals and people
within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a sewage pipe which will poison our
waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad actor" with ADEQ and should not be
allowed to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill Bayou and not especially when the
developer has other options.

Sincerely,

Shannon D Quinn
15 W Wimbledon Way
Rogers, AR 72758

Shannon D Quinn

‘You have an ECS... Take care of it’
www.zilis.com/shannonquinn [1[]
(501) 690-4810




